
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“I recommend the services of ACC Adult Home Care, which gave me peace of mind 

that Dawn’s needs were constantly met, up to her passing away.”  ~ Smitty Haller 
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What our clients are saying 

Employee Highlight 

 

We are so extremely proud to have Melva as 

our leader. She is dedicated to her staff and 

driven to provide one-of-a-kind services to 

our clients and families. She always goes 

above and beyond and leads by example. 

Melva has over 30 years of nursing 

experience and uses that experience to ensure 

we are providing consistent, excellent care. 

Melva Sherwood, RN 

Owner 

Food Drive Success! 

We are extremely thankful for everyone who 

supported our food drive last week and donated! We 

were able to collect many non-perishable food items, 

personal care items and incontinence items that will 

be donated to the Lorain County Office on Aging. A 

huge thanks to Meghan for heading this event and 

helping it be a success. We will be picking a winner 

for each basket really soon, so, stay tuned for that!  

 

If you were wanting to donate, but were unable to do so, you can always make a 

direct donation to the Lorain County office on Aging at any time. You can contact 

them at (440) 326-4800.  


